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people actually quote today, and how did our present
systems come about? This book brings together a down-toearth account of contemporary quoting with an
examination of the comparative and historical background
that lies behind it and the characteristic way that
quoting links past and present, the far and the
near.Drawing from anthropology, cultural history,
folklore, cultural studies, sociolinguistics, literary
studies and the ethnography of speaking, Ruth Finnegan
's fascinating study sets our present conventions into
crosscultural and historical perspective. She traces the
curious history of quotation marks, examines the long
tradition of quotation collections with their remarkable
recycling across the centuries, and explores the uses of
quotation in literary, visual and oral traditions. The
book tracks the changing defi nitions and control of
quoting over the millennia and in doing so throws new
light on ideas such as imitation, allusion, authorship,
originality and plagiarism .
Against the Grain James C. Scott 2017 An account of all
the new and surprising evidence now available for the
beginnings of the earliest civilizations that contradict
the standard narrative. Why did humans abandon hunting
and gathering for sedentary communities dependent on
livestock and cereal grains, and governed by precursors
of today's states? Most people believe that plant and
animal domestication allowed humans, finally, to settle
down and form agricultural villages, towns, and states,
which made possible civilization, law, public order, and
a presumably secure way of living. But archaeological
and historical evidence challenges this narrative. The
first agrarian states, says James C. Scott, were born of
accumulations of domestications: first fire, then
plants, livestock, subjects of the state, captives, and
finally women in the patriarchal family-all of which can
be viewed as a way of gaining control over reproduction.
Scott explores why we avoided sedentism and plow
agriculture, the advantages of mobile subsistence, the
unforeseeable disease epidemics arising from crowding
plants, animals, and grain, and why all early states are
based on millets and cereal grains and unfree labor. He
also discusses the "barbarians" who long evaded state
control, as a way of understanding continuing tension
between states and nonsubject peoples.
Books in Series in the United States 1966
The Works of Saint Augustine Saint Augustine (of Hippo)
1990 In the context of what begins as a lengthy critique
of classic Roman religion and a defense of Christianity,
Augustine touches upon numerous topics, including the
role of grace, the original state of humanity, the
possibility of waging a just war, the ideal form of
government, and the nature of heaven and hell.
The Dismembered Bible Idan Dershowitz 2021-01-19 It is
often presumed that biblical redaction was invariably
done using scribal methods, meaning that when editors
sought to modify or compile existing texts, they would
do so in the process of rewriting them upon new scrolls.
There is, however, substantial evidence pointing to an
alternative scenario: Various sections of the Hebrew
Bible appear to have been created through a process of
material redaction. In some cases, ancient editors

A History of Mathematics Victor J. Katz 1998 One of the
leading historians in the mathematics field, Victor Katz
provides a world view of mathematics, balancing ancient,
early modern, and modern history.
Directory of American Scholars 1978
The Racial Contract Charles W. Mills 2022-04-15 The
Racial Contract puts classic Western social contract
theory, deadpan, to extraordinary radical use. With a
sweeping look at the European expansionism and racism of
the last five hundred years, Charles W. Mills
demonstrates how this peculiar and unacknowledged
"contract" has shaped a system of global European
domination: how it brings into existence "whites" and
"non-whites," full persons and sub-persons, how it
influences white moral theory and moral psychology; and
how this system is imposed on non-whites through
ideological conditioning and violence. The Racial
Contract argues that the society we live in is a
continuing white supremacist state. As this 25th
anniversary edition—featuring a foreword by Tommy
Shelbie and a new preface by the author—makes clear, the
still-urgent The Racial Contract continues to inspire,
provoke, and influence thinking about the intersection
of the racist underpinnings of political philosophy.
Lectures to My Students Charles H. Spurgeon 2010-05-18
One contemporary scholar and authority on Spurgeon says
of this work: "Next to Mr. Spurgeon's great literary
work, The Treasury of David, we consider (these)
Lectures to My Students his greatest single contribution
to the Christian world. There is more practical wisdom,
common sense and sage advice packed within these pages
than with any other book of similar size, or content."
This complete and unabridged edition of Spurgeon's great
work will make it possible for today's generation to
appreciate Spurgeon's combination of discerning wit and
refreshingly practical advice. Included in the twentyeight chapters of this classic volume are lectures such
as: - The Call to Ministry - The Preacher's Private
Prayer - On the Choice of a Text - On the Voice - The
Holy Spirit in Connection with Our Ministry - The Blind
Eye and the Deaf Ear - On Conversion as Our Aim Illustrations in Preaching As were all of Spurgeon's
messages to his people, each of these lectures is
Scripture-saturated and Christ-honoring. They move
swiftly and are fascinating in their content and sage
counsel.
The Book of Proverbs Ted Hildebrandt 2010-11-23
Africans John Iliffe 2017-07-13 An updated and
comprehensive single-volume history covering all periods
from human origins to contemporary African situations.
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative, 1950-1977
R.R. Bowker Company. Department of Bibliography 1978
Burning Books and Leveling Libraries Rebecca Knuth 2006
Following her analysis of officially sanctioned
destruction of books and libraries in Libricide, Knuth
now turns to the broader problem of extremists' attacks
on intellectual heritage committed in the name of
political, religious, or social causes.
Why Do We Quote? Ruth Finnegan 2011-03-01 Quoting is all
around us. But do we really know what it means? How do
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simply appended new sheets to existing scrolls. Other
times, they literally cut and pasted their sources,
carving out patches of text from multiple manuscripts
and then gluing them together like a collage. Idan
Dershowitz shows how this surprising technique left
behind telltale traces in the biblical text - especially
when the editors made mistakes - allowing us to
reconstruct their modus operandi. Material evidence from
the ancient Near East and elsewhere further supports his
hypothesis.
Books in Print Supplement 1979
Fanny J. Crosby An autobiography Fanny J. Crosby
2020-06-24 For those friends and acquaintances, who have
expressed a wish to read the complete story of my life,
from my childhood to the present time, I have undertaken
the writing of this book. By including even some
incidents that, in themselves, may seem trivial, I have
tried to make this account a full and accurate
autobiography. In modesty, however, I have also desired
to render my story as simple as possible, in fact, to
give a vivid picture of my work, my opinions and my
aspirations, not only as a teacher but also as a writer
of sacred songs; and if I have spoken with a frankness
that may seem akin to egotism, I hope that I may be
pardoned; for I am fully aware of the immense debt I owe
to those numberless friends, only a few of whom I have
been able to mention, and especially to that dear Friend
of us all, who is our light and life.
A Guide to the Study and Use of Military History John E.
Jessup 1979
The Third Revolution Murray Bookchin 1996-01-01
Comprehensive account of the great revolutions that
swept over Europe and America.
The British Library General Catalogue of Printed Books
1976 to 1982 British Library 1983
'American Book Publishing Record' Cumulative R. R.
Bowker LLC 1976
Marion Harland's Autobiography Marion Harland 2020-07-26
Reproduction of the original: Marion Harland's
Autobiography by Marion Harland
Tyrannical Machines Lynne V. Cheney 1990
Amusing Ourselves to Death Neil Postman 2005-12-27 What
happens when media and politics become forms of
entertainment? As our world begins to look more and more
like Orwell's 1984, Neil's Postman's essential guide to
the modern media is more relevant than ever. "It's
unlikely that Trump has ever read Amusing Ourselves to
Death, but his ascent would not have surprised Postman.”
-CNN Originally published in 1985, Neil Postman’s
groundbreaking polemic about the corrosive effects of
television on our politics and public discourse has been
hailed as a twenty-first-century book published in the
twentieth century. Now, with television joined by more
sophisticated electronic media—from the Internet to cell
phones to DVDs—it has taken on even greater
significance. Amusing Ourselves to Death is a prophetic
look at what happens when politics, journalism,
education, and even religion become subject to the
demands of entertainment. It is also a blueprint for
regaining control of our media, so that they can serve
our highest goals. “A brilliant, powerful, and important
book. This is an indictment that Postman has laid down
and, so far as I can see, an irrefutable one.” –Jonathan
Yardley, The Washington Post Book World
Beware the Evil Eye Volume 1 John H. Elliott 2015-11-11
In the "Sermon on the Mount," Jesus of Nazareth makes
reference to one of the oldest beliefs in the ancient
world--the malignity of an Evil Eye. The Holy Scriptures
in their original languages contain no less than twentyfour references to the Evil Eye, although this is
obscured by most modern Bible translations. John H.
Elliott's Beware the Evil Eye describes this belief and
associated practices, its history, its voluminous
appearances in ancient cultures, and the extensive
research devoted to it over the centuries in order to
mesopotamia-the-wesleyan-poetry-program-v-78

unravel this enigma for readers who have never heard of
the Evil Eye and its presence in the Bible.
Library of Congress Catalogs Library of Congress 1977
The Materiality of Divine Agency Beate Pongratz-Leisten
2015-10-16 Two topics of current critical interest,
agency and materiality, are here explored in the context
of their intersection with the divine. Specific case
studies, emphasizing the ancient Near East but including
treatments also of the European Middle Ages and ancient
Greece, elucidate the nature and implications of this
intersection: What is the relationship between the
divine and the particular matter or physical form in
which it is materially represented or mentally
visualized? How do sacral or divine "things" act, and
what is the source and nature of their agency? How might
we productively define and think about anthropomorphism
in relation to the divine? What is the relationship
between the mental and the material image, and between
the categories of object and image, image and likeness,
and likeness and representation? Drawing on a broad
range of written and pictorial sources, this volume is a
novel contribution to the contemporary discourse on the
functioning and communicative potential of the material
and materialized divine as it is developing in the
fields of anthropology, art history, and the history and
cognitive science of religion.
Scribal Culture and the Making of the Hebrew Bible Karel
Van der Toorn 2009 The scribes of ancient Israel are
indeed the main figures behind the Hebrew Bible, and
this book tells their story for the first time. Drawing
comparisons with the scribal practices of ancient Egypt
and Mesopotamia, van der Toorn details the methods,
assumptions, and material means that gave rise to
biblical texts. Traditionally seen as the copycats of
antiquity, the scribes emerge here as the literate elite
who held the key to the production and the transmission
of texts.
Religion and Ideology in Assyria Beate Pongratz-Leisten
2015-09-25 Addressing the relationship between religion
and ideology, and drawing on a range of literary,
ritual, and visual sources, this book reconstructs the
cultural discourse of Assyria from the third through the
first millennium BCE. Ideology is delineated here as a
subdiscourse of religion rather than as an independent
category, anchoring it firmly within the religious world
view. Tracing Assur's cultural interaction with the
south on the one hand, and with the Syro-Anatolian
horizon on the other, this volume articulates a
"northern" cultural discourse that, even while
interacting with southern Mesopotamian tradition,
managed to maintain its own identity. It also follows
the development of tropes and iconic images from the
first city state of Uruk and their mouvance between
myth, image, and royal inscription, historiography and
myth, and myth and ritual, suggesting that, with the
help of scholars, key royal figures were responsible for
introducing new directions for the ideological discourse
and for promoting new forms of historiography.
Apologia Pro Vita Sua John Henry Newman 1876
Monographic Series Library of Congress
Books in Print 1991
Close Listening Charles Bernstein 1998-04-30 Close
Listening brings together seventeen strikingly original
essays, especially written for this volume, on the
poetry reading, the sound of poetry, and the visual
performance of poetry. While the performance of poetry
is as old as poetry itself, critical attention to modern
and postmodern poetry performance has been surprisingly
slight. This volume, featuring work by critics and poets
such as Marjorie Perloff, Susan Stewart, Johanna
Drucker, Dennis Tedlock, and Susan Howe, is the first
comprehensive introduction to the ways in which
twentieth-century poetry has been practiced as a
performance art. From the performance styles of
individual poets and types of poetry to the relation of
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sound to meaning, from historical and social approaches
to poetry readings to new imaginations of prosody, the
entries gathered here investigate a compelling range of
topics for anyone interested in poetry. Taken together,
these essays encourage new forms of "close listenings"-not only to the printed text of poems but also to tapes,
performances, and other expressions of the sounded and
visualized word. The time is right for such a volume:
with readings, spoken word events, and the Web gaining
an increasing audience for poetry, Close Listening opens
a number of new avenues for the critical discussion of
the sound and performance of poetry.
Some Jewish Witnesses for Christ Rev. A. Bernstein B.D.
Books in Series R.R. Bowker Company 1980
The Emergence of a Scientific Culture Stephen Gaukroger
2008-10-23 Why did science emerge in the West and how
did scientific values come to be regarded as the
yardstick for all other forms of knowledge? Stephen
Gaukroger shows just how bitterly the cognitive and
cultural standing of science was contested in its early
development. Rejecting the traditional picture of
secularization, he argues that science in the
seventeenth century emerged not in opposition to
religion but rather was in many respects driven by it.
Moreover, science did not present a unified picture of
nature but was an unstable field of different, often
locally successful but just as often incompatible,
programmes. To complicate matters, much depended on
attempts to reshape the persona of the natural
philosopher, and distinctive new notions of objectivity
and impartiality were imported into natural philosophy,
changing its character radically by redefining the
qualities of its practitioners. The West's sense of
itself, its relation to its past, and its sense of its
future, have been profoundly altered since the
seventeenth century, as cognitive values generally have
gradually come to be shaped around scientific ones.
Science has not merely brought a new set of such values
to the task of understanding the world and our place in
it, but rather has completely transformed the task,
redefining the goals of enquiry. This distinctive
feature of the development of a scientific culture in
the West marks it out from other scientifically
productive cultures. In The Emergence of a Scientific
Culture, Stephen Gaukroger offers a detailed and
comprehensive account of the formative stages of this
development—-and one which challenges the received
wisdom that science was seen to be self-evidently the
correct path to knowledge and that the benefits of
science were immediately obvious to the disinterested
observer.
The Romani World Donald Kenrick 2004 Gypsy history and
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life. Professionals working with Gypsies and migrant
Roma from the CEE will also find it invaluable."--BOOK
JACKET.
The Cambridge Guide to Homer Corinne Ondine Pache
2020-03-05 From its ancient incarnation as a song to
recent translations in modern languages, Homeric epic
remains an abiding source of inspiration for both
scholars and artists that transcends temporal and
linguistic boundaries. The Cambridge Guide to Homer
examines the influence and meaning of Homeric poetry
from its earliest form as ancient Greek song to its
current status in world literature, presenting the
information in a synthetic manner that allows the reader
to gain an understanding of the different strands of
Homeric studies. The volume is structured around three
main themes: Homeric Song and Text; the Homeric World,
and Homer in the World. Each section starts with a
series of 'macropedia' essays arranged thematically that
are accompanied by shorter complementary 'micropedia'
articles. The Cambridge Guide to Homer thus traces the
many routes taken by Homeric epic in the ancient world
and its continuing relevance in different periods and
cultures.
Theorizing 'religion' in Antiquity Nickolas P. Roubekas
2018 examines theoretical discourses on the specificity,
origin, and function of ''religion'' in antiquity,
broadly defined here as the period from the 6th century
BCE to the 4th century CE.
Fiction, 1876-1983: Titles R.R. Bowker Company.
Department of Bibliography 1983
The Varieties of Religious Experience William James
1982-12-16 Standing at the crossroads of psychology and
religion, this catalyzing work applied the scientific
method to a field abounding in abstract theory. William
James believed that individual religious experiences,
rather than the precepts of organized religions, were
the backbone of the world's religious life. His
discussions of conversion, repentance, mysticism and
saintliness, and his observations on actual, personal
religious experiences - all support this thesis. In his
introduction, Martin E. Marty discusses how James's
pluralistic view of religion led to his remarkable
tolerance of extreme forms of religious behaviour, his
challenging, highly original theories, and his welcome
lack of pretension in all of his observations on the
individual and the divine.
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 1988 A
multidisciplinary index covering the journal literature
of the arts and humanities. It fully covers 1,144 of the
world's leading arts and humanities journals, and it
indexes individually selected, relevant items from over
6,800 major science and social science journals.
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